
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

can chevron find you during an 
emergency? 

Chevron’s safety plan for wide-scale emergencies (such as severe weather, natural 
disasters and other unexpected scenarios) includes accounting for employees and 

telling you when it’s safe to enter your work facility. The Chevron Employee 
Emergency Line (CEEL) is a critical component of this process. 

 
Update your emergency contact 

information. 

Go to My HR, click Workday, select 
Personal Information, and then select 

Change Emergency Contacts. 

Also, go to People Finder, click on self 
service and under personal profile update 
Emergency Notification Information as 

needed. 

 
Save the Chevron Employee 

Emergency Line (CEEL) number in your 
contacts: 1-800-334-3963. 

 

 
Save the CEEL website address: 

hr.chevron.com/ceel. 

Review your information in the Before an 
Event section of CEEL. Specify your 
dependents and any special ongoing 

needs. 

 

After an event, when you are in a safe 
place, report your status once via any 

CEEL channel. 

Call the Chevron Emergency Newsline 
at 1-888-281-4747 to check the status of 

your Chevron work facility. 

https://chevron.service-now.com/myhr
https://chevron.service-now.com/workdayRedirect.do?wdlink=homepage
https://identitymgmt.chevron.net/Users/Search
http://hr.chevron.com/ceel

